
Item 21 – Questions from Members

The Mayor informed the Chamber that three questions had been submitted to the 
Leader and a further nine questions to Cabinet Members, Committee Chairs and 
Member appointed to represent the Council on a Joint Committee.

Due to the time limitations of the meeting, the Mayor asked those Members who had 
submitted questions whether they would like to withdraw their question or receive a 
written response from the person to whom the question was addressed as soon as 
practicable after the meeting, to which the following responses were received:

 Councillor Aker and Councillor Jones confirmed that they wished to receive a 
written response to the questions which they had submitted to the Leader.

 Councillor Gledhill confirmed that he wished to withdraw his question to the 
Leader and resubmit for a later meeting if necessary.

 Councillors C. Baker, Hipsey, Aker, Johnson and S. Little confirmed that they 
wished to receive written responses to the questions which they had 
submitted to Cabinet Members.

 The Chief Executive advised that as Councillor C. Kent was absent she would 
receive a written response.

 Councillor Roast asked for his question to Councillor Gerrish to be withdrawn 
and advised that he would resubmit if necessary.

 Councillor Ojetola asked for his question to be withdrawn as Councillor 
Speight had already answered the question during his Cabinet Member 
report.


